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Corrigendum 

The Vacancy notification no 1 & 2, displayed on the website of NIA on 

21-05-2022 for filling the various posts through walk in interview scheduled to be 

held on 26-05-2022, at 11:00 AM, the following vacancies are withdrawn. 

1. Lab Technicians 2 

2. Lab. Technician

Candidates are requested to not attend walk in interview for aforesaid post. 

Inconveniece caused is highly regretted. 
Interview for the post microbilogist will be conducted as per schedule.

Joint Director (Admin) 

NIA, Jaipur 
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